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Chris Banks
KEPI t~~1 ~2!c.

From: Wendy.Normani' I

Sent: 21 June 201016:49

To: Chris Banks

Cc: a.lynch@wellcome.ac.uk; andrew.stanford@cluttons.com; Diane.Rider@cluttons.com

Subject: Input to Matters and Issues to be discussed at the Examination into the RBKC LDF Core Strategy
Statement

Dear Chris,

Under "Diversity of Housing" it is not clear to what extent policy regarding houses in multiple occupation
will be discussed. The issues raised by policy CH2d should be a matter for consideration at the
examination and in particular the interrelationship between HMO use and listed buildings. We believe the
policy should allow for the loss of HMO accommodation where other planning goals are met for example,
the restoration of a listed building.

We hope that this matter can be included in the Inspector's issues to be discussed.

Regards

Wendy

Wendy Norman
Partner
Cluttons LLP
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